
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

THE WORD 
Ski and Snowboard School 

Winter 22-23’ | Issue 11 | Dec. 23, 2022  

 
 
Happy Holiday time everyone! We hope 
you all are having a good holiday season. 
We have had a great start to our season 
with a strong assist from mother nature.  
 

 We have taught over 650 first 
timers.  

 Recorded 2 good catches and 0 
incidents 

 4 instructor call outs in GX (guest 
experience.) 

 
Thank you all for your amazing work so 
far this season. Similar to last week, I 
want to stress the importance of physical 
and mental health as we enter our peak 
season. Make sure you are taking care of 
yourself; and remember to take the Daily 
Health Screens on your Epic Employee 
app. Be sure to stay home if you are 
feeling under the weather.  
 
On the Epic Employee app, you can learn 
more about Epic Wellness and the ways 
you can be supported when needed.  

 
 
 
 
 

December 24th – Christmas Eve 

December 25th – Christmas Day 

January 5th – National Bird Day 

January 9th – Deadline for Educational Ascent Grant 

 

 

 

Happy Holidays! Educational Ascent Scholarship 

KEY DATES: 

Coming Soon! 

Have you heard of the education ascent scholarship? If you are 
current student pursuing a degree or a certification, or soon to 
be pursuing a degree or certification, apply for the grant to earn 
up to $2,500. There are three application deadlines throughout 
the calendar year and January 9th is the first deadline of 2023. 
This is a one-time grant that any student would not want to miss. 
Happy learning! 

 
 
 
 

Seasonal Continuous Listening Survey – January 4th-13th  

We will invite all seasonal team members to provide feedback on their 

experience in the Continuous Listening Survey. This is a valuable 

opportunity to have their voices heard and influence meaningful 

actions.  

What is Continuous Listening? Click to learn more.  
 

 
 

 

 

https://vailresorts.service-now.com/hrportal?id=knowledge&sys_id=ad75d01fdbc398542e70389239961952


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Although mother nature is supplying us with plenty of great snow to ski and ride on, we need to make sure 

we are getting to and from work safely. Drive slow and give yourself extra time to get to work. Road 

conditions can be unpredictable, therefore, WSDOT is a great resource to check before driving over any 

mountain pass.  

We’ll do all we can to make sure we are all safe at work whether we are instructing, supporting, or training. 

 
 

 

 

 

 
Please get in the habit of checking your schedule before each shift. Each of our different programs have different 
start times and it is important that you show up at these times. Not before or after. If you are scheduled for support, 
this will start at 8am.  
 
Also, be sure to check-in and check-out with supervisors at the end of assignments to be sure no other support is 
needed before you head home.  
 
YP Line ups: 8:45a and 12:45p 
 
AP Line ups: 9a and 12:45p 
 
PLO: 8:45a and 12:45a 
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Have You Checked Your Schedule Lately?  

Safety on the Roads 


